
 

 
 

TENDER 08 - 2020/21 
FLOATER ROAD REALIGNMENT & INTERSECTION  

UPDGRADES 
 

 
The Shire is seeking submissions from suitably qualified and Main Roads WA registered civil 
contractors experienced in road construction to undertake the works to deliver the Floater 
Road realignment and intersection (Brookton Highway).  
 
The works consists of two primary areas: 

1. Floater Road realignment, with creek crossing culvert works, embankment 
construction , secondary road intersection works and mine site entrance; and 

2. Intersection with Brookton Highway. 
 
The intersection is to be constructed to Main Roads WA standards with a right turn pocket 
including a passing lane.  All roadworks are to be sealed including secondary road 
intersections. 
 
Following the tender, the successful contractor will be engaged under Australian Standard 
4000 -1997 General Conditions of Contract. 
 
If you believe you have the suitable qualifications, expertise, and experience to deliver the 
Floater Road realignment and intersection (Brookton Highway), please email 
tenders@ravensthorpe.wa.gov.au and the Tender Documentation will be forwarded to you.   
 
The documentation will need to be returned to the Shire of Ravensthorpe by 10.00am (WST) 
Tuesday, 16 March 2021. 
 
Please take the time to carefully prepare your Tender submission.  If you have queries, please 
email tenders@ravensthorpe.wa.gov.au 
 
Canvasing of Councillors will result in disqualification of the submitted tender and the lowest 
or any tender may not necessarily be accepted. 
 
 
 
 
Gavin Pollock 
Chief Executive Officer 
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